
Submitter: Mark Decker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Higher Education and Workforce 
Development 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3182 

Basic Needs programs are essential to the success of Oregon's college and 

university students. Many first-generation students and other populations often do not 

have the resources required to meet their basic needs. How can students be 

expected to learn complex concepts and develop highly-refined cognitive skills, let 

alone complete degrees, if they are struggling just to survive? Thank you for giving 

this important bill its due consideration. 


